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TRAINING NEWS

GROUP TRAINING COURSE IN HYDROGRAPHIC SURVEY, 1995

The JICA Group Training Course in Hydrographic Survey,
Internationally Accredited Category B Course, for 1995
started at the Hydrographic Department of Japan on 17 April
1995.

10 participants from 9 countries, who were selected among
many applicants, arrived in Tokyo on 10 or 11 April. After
given a general orientation by JICA at its Tokyo International
Center (TIC) for about one week, they have assembled at JHD
on 17 April and are now participating in the course with their
great expectation for the coming seven months. The partici-
pants are:

« Mr. Md. Abdur Rahim, Bangladesh Inlandwater Transport
Authority, Bangladesh

« Mr. Mahmoud Ali Awad Ghweeba, Suez Canal Authority,
Egypt

« Mr. Soko Veikauyaki, Hydrographic Office, Fiji

» Mr. Suryo, Directorate of Navigation, Indonesia

+ Mr. Mohamad Arief Syafi'i, National Coordination
Agency for Surveys and Mapping, Indonesia

» Mr. Kim, June-Sik, Office of Hydrographic Affairs, Re-
public of Korea

» Mr. Abdul Aziz Bin Haji Jantan, Department of Survey
and Mapping, Malaysia

+ Mr. Muhammad Ovais Butt, Hydrographic Department,
Pakistan

» Mr. Audie Azagra Ventirez, Coast and Geodetic Survey
Department, NAMRIA, Philippines

» Ms. Jayanthi Manel Abeysuriya, Sri Lanka Ports Author-
ity, Sri Lanka.
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